
From: YaoHua Lan 
Sent: Saturday, December 23, 2023 10:16 AM 
To: Da Silva, Mariana <Mariana.DaSilva@burlington.ca> 
Subject: About public meeting of file 520-02/23 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi Mariana, 
At first, We strongly oppose the construction of an industrial warehouse so close to a large-scale 
residential area. All the residents near me, including there is a unanimous strong opposition. 

The meeting date is on 9:30 am in January 9, 2024. You should know that most of the residents living 
here are at work during the meeting time you arrange, so few residents will attend this public meeting. 

Therefore, this meeting cannot actually be called a public meeting, because almost the majority of 
residents will be absent. You'd better change the name of this meeting to the developer and the internal 
government meeting. 

Thank you 

Yaohua Lan 

COW, January 8, 2024
PL-06-24

Correspondence from Yaohua Lan 
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